
District Offices to provide assistance
to passengers and crew members of
World Dream cruise ship

     As the World Dream cruise ship is still undergoing port health
inspection work and all passengers and crew members are required to stay on
board during the inspection, the Home Affairs Department said today (February
6) that people staying on board may call the 24-hour hotline of the Kowloon
City District Office (Tel: 2621 3400) or that of the Kwun Tong District
Office (Tel: 2756 0665) for assistance if necessary.

     The District Office staff will render practicable assistance to the
callers according to their needs.
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